
APRIL 2016 

RE: SPRING NEWSLETTER 
WORKER BEE for Spring Clean Up 

 
 
 

 
Betsie Creek Crossings  
 
 
We are excited to report that we will have Waterscapes Unlimited installing a beautiful water feature at 
our front entrance and Apple Fence installing a swing set and a bike rack in our COMMON area. Also, 
Chris Haase, our Treasurer, has donated a wooden bench which he is building himself in memory of his 
son which will be placed in the Common area. We will also install some split rail fence sections around 
the area of the swing set and bench.  
 
We will need to prepare the sites and we are hoping to get some helpers out the weekend of Saturday, 
April 30th and Sunday, May 1st,, starting at 10:00 am. Any help would be greatly appreciated. We will be 
reattaching our repainted sign and hand trenching for electrical to light it from above, and general 
Spring Clean up to our entrance and the Common area. We would love to see you out there!  
 
Improvements are made possible by the payment of our yearly association dues. Thank you all for your 
prompt payments. We have enclosed a notice of your amount past due for those homeowners that are 
still past due. Please promptly remit all monies owed to:  
Betsie Creek Crossings Association  
PO BOX 181 
Interlochen, MI, 49643  
 
Don’t forget we will be having our Annual Garage Sale Weekend starting on Thursday, June 9th  through 
Sunday, June 12th and our annual meeting in September, exact date still to be determined. 
 
We hope everyone has a terrific summer!  
Best Regards,  
BCCA Board Members 


